
Friends  of  Jack  Foundation
Partners  with  Hasbro
Children’s  Hospital  in
Providence
The Friends of Jack Foundation has proudly partnered with
Hasbro Children’s Hospital to bring the Foundation’s Superhero
Program to Providence, R.I.

Jill  Fearons,  Executive  Director  of  the  Friends  of  Jack,
expressed her excitement to begin a relationship with Hasbro.
“Since the moment we began working with representatives of
Hasbro, we knew that this was the next place that we wanted to
bring our Superhero Program. Hasbro is the hub of pediatric
healthcare for the entire state of Rhode Island, and is truly
revolutionizing  the  way  that  children  are  treated  in  a
clinical setting. We couldn’t think of a better partner with
whom to establish our first program outside of Massachusetts.”

The Superhero Program was created by the Foundation to help
children in various stressful settings by providing comfort
with stuffed animals and empowerment with a superhero cape and
mask.

The Superhero Program is currently offered by Saint Anne’s
Hospital,  Boston  Children’s  Hospital’s  North  Dartmouth
satellite, Southcoast Health’s three hospitals – St. Luke’s,
Charlton Memorial and Tobey, Child and Family Services, the
Women’s  Center,  the  Bristol  County  Sheriff’s  Office  and
Department of Corrections, and a number of local police, fire
and EMS departments, including the Massachusetts State Police.

The Friends of Jack Foundation provides overlooked programs
and services that enhance the physical, mental and emotion
health  and  well-being  of  children  on  the  SouthCoast.  The
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Superhero Program is a primary service that is organized and
funded  entirely  by  the  Friends  of  Jack  Foundation,  and
implemented  in  partnership  with  groups  within  the  local
community.

For more information on the Friends of Jack Foundation and to
get  involved,  visit  www.friendsofjack.org  or  contact  Jill
Fearons at Jill@friendsofjack.org. Also, follow the Friends of
Jack Foundation on Facebook, Instagram and LinkedIn.

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofJack/
https://www.instagram.com/friendsofjackfoundation/?hl=en
https://www.linkedin.com/authwall?trk=bf&trkInfo=AQGHCjlamAxq5AAAAXAWFA4QkKbNaCTJZe9P5aL7iAMeJFUohxRf0fobaROmlG821q3Ctmqu_P8Hiu9R3O0_Egiq3t60fsdHMdrgIRn42jYWSshONsBzNmsIvrx1damX1T7Dsd4=&originalReferer=&sessionRedirect=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fcompany%2F35614868%2Fadmin%2F%3Fsrc%3Daff-ref%26veh%3Djobs_aff_ir_pid_27795_plc_Viglink%2520Primary_adid_637360%26trk%3Djobs_aff_ir_pid_27795_plc_Viglink%2520Primary_adid_637360%26clickid%3DUQ3RZ%253AwscxyORrc0TWXZ0S3wUknQzb3Mew8FWE0%26irgwc%3D1

